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  Constitutionalism in Context David S.
Law,2022-02-09 With its emphasis on emerging and
cutting-edge debates in the study of comparative
constitutional law and politics, its suitability
for both research and teaching use, and its
distinguished and diverse cast of contributors,
this handbook is a must-have for scholars and
instructors alike. This versatile volume combines
the depth and rigor of a scholarly reference work
with features for teaching in law and social
science courses. Its interdisciplinary case-study
approach provides political and historical as well
as legal context: each modular chapter offers an
overview of a topic and a jurisdiction, followed
by a case study that simultaneously contextualizes
both. Its forward-looking and highly diverse
selection of topics and jurisdictions fills gaps
in the literature on the Global South as well as
the West. A timely section on challenges to
liberal constitutional democracy addresses
pressing concerns about democratic backsliding and
illiberal and/or authoritarian regimes.
  International Bibliography of Sociology Compiled
by the British Library of Political and Economic
Science,2002-12 IBSS is the essential tool for
librarians, university departments, research
institutions and any public or private institution
whose work requires access to up-to-date and
comprehensive knowledge on the social sciences.
  Statelessness Tony C. Brown,2022-11-15 A
pathbreaking new genealogy of statelessness Just
as the modern state and the citizenship associated
with it are commonly thought of as a European
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invention, so too is citizenship’s negation in the
form of twentieth-century diaspora and
statelessness. Statelessness sets forth a new
genealogy, suggesting that Europe first
encountered mass statelessness neither inside its
own borders nor during the twentieth century, as
Hannah Arendt so influentially claimed, but
outside of itself—in the New World, several
hundred years earlier. Through close readings of
political philosophers from Hobbes to Rousseau to
Kant, Tony C. Brown argues that statelessness
became a central problem for political thought
early on, with far-reaching implications for
thinking both on the state and on being human.
What Europeans thought they saw among the
“savages” of the Americas was life without
political order, life less than human. Lacking
almost everything those deemed clearly human had
achieved, the stateless existed in a radically
precarious, almost inhuman privation. And yet this
existence also raised the unsettling possibility
that state-based existence may not be inevitable,
necessary, or even ideal. This possibility, as
Brown shows, prompts the response—as defensive as
it was aggressive—that we call Enlightenment
political philosophy, which arguably still orders
much thinking on being stateless today, including
our discourses concerning migrants and Indigenous
peoples.
  Effective Instructional Strategies Kenneth D.
Moore,2014-01-15 A concise and easy-to-read K-12
methods text that covers practical information all
teachers need to be effective Kenneth Moore’s
Fourth Edition of Effective Instructional
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Strategies: From Theory to Practice provides
thorough coverage of the strategies and essential
skills that every teacher needs to know. This text
applies the latest research findings and useful
classroom practices to the instructional process
by presenting a Theory to Practice approach to
instruction, emphasizing the intelligent use of
teaching theory and research to improve classroom
instruction. Logically and precisely providing
information about how to be an effective classroom
teacher, this text has been carefully designed to
maximize instructional flexibility and to model
established principles of instruction. It was
further designed to expand the pedagogical
teaching knowledge of teachers and their
instructional repertoires.
  Official Congressional Directory United States.
Congress,1946
  Art as experience of the living body / L’art
comme experience du corps vivant Christine Vial
Kayser,2024-01-23 This book analyses the dynamic
relationship between art and subjective
consciousness, following a phenomenological,
pragmatist and enactive approach. It brings out a
new approach to the role of the body in art, not
as a speculative object or symbolic material but
as the living source of the imaginary. It contains
theoretical contributions and case studies taken
from various artistic practices (visual art,
theatre, literature and music), Western and
Eastern, the latter concerning China, India and
Japan. These contributions allow us to nourish the
debate on embodied cognition and aesthetics, using
theory–philosophy, art history, neuroscience–and
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the authors’ personal experience as artists or
spectators. According to the Husserlian method of
“reduction” and pragmatist introspection, they
postulate that listening to bodily
sensations–cramps, heartbeats, impulsive
movements, eye orientation–can unravel the thread
of subconscious experience, both active and
affective, that emerge in the encounter between a
subject and an artwork, an encounter which,
following John Dewey, we deem to be a case study
for life in general. Ce livre analyse la relation
dynamique entre l’art et la conscience subjective,
selon une approche phénoménologique, pragmatiste
et enactive. Il vise à faire émerger une nouvelle
approche du rôle du corps dans l’art, non pas
comme objet spéculatif ou matériau symbolique,
mais comme source vivante de l’imaginaire. Les
contributions théoriques et les études de cas sont
prises à diverses pratiques artistiques (arts
visuels, théâtre, littérature et musique),
occidentales et orientales, ces dernières
concernant la Chine, l’Inde et le Japon. Selon la
méthode husserlienne de « réduction », en écho à
l’introspection pragmatiste, les textes témoignent
que l’écoute des sensations corporelles – crampes,
battements de cœur, mouvements pulsionnels,
orientation des yeux – mises en jeu par l’œuvre,
permet de dénouer le fil de l’expérience
inconsciente, à la fois kinesthésique et
affective, qui émerge dans la rencontre entre un
sujet et une œuvre d’art, une rencontre comprise,
à la manière de Dewey, comme un cas d’école de la
vie en général.
  City Documents New Bedford (Mass.),1905 Includes
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the reports of the Auditor, City Clerk,
Engineering Dept., Fire Dept., Board of Health,
Dept. of Parks, Board of Overseers of the Poor,
Free Public Library, School Committee,
Superintendent of Streets, and Water Board.
  Annual Report of the Superintendent of Streets
New Bedford (Mass.). Street Department,1905
  Evolutionary Ecology of Social and Sexual
Systems J. Emmett Duffy,Martin Thiel,2007-09-06
Understanding of animal social and sexual
evolution has seen a renaissance in recent years
with discoveries of frequent infidelity in
apparently monogamous species, the importance of
sperm competition, active female mate choice, and
eusocial behavior in animals outside the
traditional social insect groups. Each of these
findings has raised new questions, and suggested
new answers, about the evolution of behavioral
interactions among animals. This volume
synthesizes recent research on the sexual and
social biology of the Crustacea, one of the
dominant invertebrate groups on earth. Its
staggering diversity includes ecologically
important inhabitants of nearly every environment
from deep-sea trenches, through headwater streams,
to desert soils. The wide range of crustacean
phenotypes and environments is accompanied by a
comparable diversity of behavioral and social
systems, including the elaborate courtship and
wildly exaggerated morphologies of fiddler crabs,
the mysterious queuing behavior of migrating spiny
lobsters, and even eusociality in coral-reef
shrimps. This diversity makes crustaceans
particularly valuable for exploring the
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comparative evolution of sexual and social
systems. Despite exciting recent advances,
however, general recognition of the value of
Crustacea as models has lagged behind that of the
better studied insects and vertebrates. This book
synthesizes the state of the field in crustacean
behavior and sociobiology and places it in a
conceptually based, comparative framework that
will be valuable to active researchers and
students in animal behavior, ecology, and
evolutionary biology. It brings together a group
of internationally recognized and rising experts
in fields related to crustacean behavioral
ecology, ranging from physiology and functional
morphology, through mating and social behavior, to
ecology and phylogeny. Each chapter makes
connections to other, non-crustacean taxa, and the
volume closes with a summary section that
synthesizes the contributions, discusses
anthropogenic impacts, highlights unanswered
questions, and provides a vision for profitable
future research.
  Handbook of Entrepreneurship Research Zoltan J.
Acs,David B. Audretsch,2010-08-03 Interest in and
attention to entrepreneurship has exploded in
recent years. Nevertheless, much of the research
and scholarship in entrepreneurship has remained
elusive to academics, policymakers and other
researchers, in large part because the field is
informed by a broad spectrum of disciplines,
including management, finance, economics, policy,
sociology, and psychology, often pursued in
isolation from each other. Since its original
publication in 2003, the Handbook of
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Entrepreneurship Research has served as the
definitive resource in the field, bringing
together contributions from leading scholars in
these disciplines to present a holistic, multi-
dimensional approach. This new edition, fully
revised and updated, and including several new
chapters, covers all of the primary topics in
entrepreneurship, including entrepreneurial
behavior, risk and opportunity recognition, equity
financing, business culture and strategy,
innovation, and the impact of entrepreneurship on
economic growth and development. Featuring an
integrative introduction, extensive literature
reviews and reference lists, the Handbook will
continue to serve as a roadmap to the rapidly
evolving and dynamic field of entrepreneurship.
  Crime and Criminal Justice in Israel Robert R.
Friedmann,2012-02-01 Offers insights into the
criminal justice system and the field of
criminology in Israel.
  The Complete MRCPsych Ashok Patel,2006-01-27
Studying for the MRCPsych exams can seem a
daunting prospect, especially when faced with the
vast amounts of literature available to help, but
this book offers a complete solution in the form
of a thoroughly comprehensive guide to the Part II
Exam. Completely up to date and taking in the
recent changes to the exam, the book reflects the
exam format and content extremely accurately.
Written by an experienced examiner with
contributions from trainees, the book combines
these elements to ensure that it is the perfect
revision companion for any psychiatrist preparing
for the MRCPsych Part II.
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  Social Theory and Social Structure Robert King
Merton,1968 This new printing is not a newly
revised edition, only an enlarged one. The revised
edition of 1957 remains intact except that its
short introduction has been greatly expanded to
appear here as Chapters I and II. The only other
changes are technical and minor ones: the
correction of typographical errors and amended
indexes of subjects and names.
  The Oxford Handbook of Higher Education Systems
and University Management Gordon Redding,Antony
Drew,Stephen Crump,2019-06-25 This Handbook sets
out a theoretical framework to explain what higher
education systems are, how they may be compared
over time, and why comparisons are important in
terms of societal progress in an increasingly
turbulent and interconnected world. Drawing on
insights from over 40 leading international
scholars and practitioners, the chapters examine
the main challenges facing universities and
institutions, how they should be managed in
changingconditions, and the societal implications
of different approaches to change. Structured
around the premise that higher education plays a
significant role in ensuring that a society
achieves the capacity to adjust itselfto change,
while at the same time remaining cohesive as a
social system, this Handbook explores how current
internal and external forces disturb this balance,
and how institutions of higher education could,
and might, respond.
  Chronic Illness in Canada Joseph Osuji,2012
Adapted from our best-selling text, Chronic
Illness: Impact and Intervention, Eighth Edition



10

by Pamala D. Larsen and Ilene Morof Lubkin, this
text includes recent definitions and models of
care aimed towards chronic disease management
(CDM) currently used in Canada. Canadian and
global perspectives on chronic illness management
are addressed throughout the text, and chapters on
the role of primary health care in chronic care,
family nursing, global health, and chronic illness
are included to address the needs of nursing
curriculum standards in Canada. Key Features
*Chapter on complementary therapies within a
Canadian health context *Every chapter is updated
to include Canadian content and an emphasis on
global healthcare *Contains theoretical and
practical perspectives to address the continuing
emergence of chronic illness in Canada and the
world
  The World of Science Education ,2010-01-01 Each
volume in the 7-volume series The World of Science
Education reviews research in a key region of the
world. These regions include North America, South
and Latin America, Asia, Australia and New
Zealand, Europe and Israel, Arab States, and Sub-
Saharan Africa. The focus of this Handbook is on
science education in Asia and the scholarship that
most closely supports this program.
  The International Encyclopedia of Communication
Theory and Philosophy, 4 Volume Set Jefferson D.
Pooley,Eric W. Rothenbuhler,2016-10-31 The
International Encyclopedia of Communication Theory
and Philosophy is the definitive single-source
reference work on the subject, with state-of-the-
art and in-depth scholarly reflection on key
issues from leading international experts. It is
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available both online and in print. A state-of-
the-art and in-depth scholarly reflection on the
key issues raised by communication, covering the
history, systematics, and practical potential of
communication theory Articles by leading experts
offer an unprecedented level of accuracy and
balance Provides comprehensive, clear entries
which are both cross-national and cross-
disciplinary in nature The Encyclopedia presents a
truly international perspective with authors and
positions representing not just Europe and North
America, but also Latin America and Asia Published
both online and in print Part of The Wiley
Blackwell-ICA International Encyclopedias of
Communication series, published in conjunction
with the International Communication Association.
Online version available at Wiley Online Library
  A Companion to Critical and Cultural Theory Imre
Szeman,Sarah Blacker,Justin Sully,2017-09-25 This
Companion addresses the contemporary
transformation of critical and cultural theory,
with special emphasis on the way debates in the
field have changed in recent decades. Features
original essays from an international team of
cultural theorists which offer fresh and
compelling perspectives and sketch out exciting
new areas of theoretical inquiry Thoughtfully
organized into two sections – lineages and
problematics – that facilitate its use both by
students new to the field and advanced scholars
and researchers Explains key schools and movements
clearly and succinctly, situating them in relation
to broader developments in culture, society, and
politics Tackles issues that have shaped and
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energized the field since the Second World War,
with discussion of familiar and under-theorized
topics related to living and laboring, being and
knowing, and agency and belonging
  Human Nature and the Social Order Charles Horton
Cooley,1902 This work remains a pioneer
sociological treatise on American culture. By
understanding the individual not as the product of
society but as its mirror image, Cooley concludes
that the social order cannot be imposed from
outside human nature but that it arises from the
self. Cooley stimulated pedagogical inquiry into
the dynamics of society with the publication of
Human Nature and the Social Order in 1902. Human
Nature and the Social Order is something more than
an admirable ethical treatise. It is also a
classic work on the process of social
communication as the very stuff of which the self
is made.
  Modern German Sociology Volker Meja,Dieter
Misgeld,Nico Stehr,2021-09-30 Originally published
in 1987 Modern German Sociology is a collection of
essays containing sociological work published in
German since World War II. Included are sections
from such out-standing figures as Theodor Adorno,
Alexander Mitscherlich, Jürgen Habermas, Niklas
Luhmann, and Ralf Darendorf. The editors have
arranged the essays into five sections that
express their view of the chief aspects of modern
German sociology and have written a helpful
introduction to each section.
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